Kagyu Moenlam 2022 - Declarations, Donations and Practice

Dear Dharma friends,

from 14th to 20th December the Kagyu Monlam 2022 will take place, again this year in
different monasteries and worldwide. You can find the announcement on
Karmapa&#39;s website

During the Kagyl Ménlam, Karmapa will again perform a PUJA FOR THE DEAD, which
helps beings in the bardo to overcome obstacles and attain a good rebirth.

You can enter names of deceased in our form, we will forward them (entry until 8
December 2022 )
. If you have already added deceased to the list in previous years, this is not necessary again.

Web form - Puja for the deceased 2022

Donations for the Kagyu Monlam are also possible again, we will transfer them collectively
to the Kagyu Monlam Committee in Rumtek. All donations will be dedicated to the
fund for the financial security of future Kagyu Monlams
. Every donation helps to ensure that the monlam in Bodhgaya can take place again in the
future.



https://www.karmapa.org/kagyu-monlam-2022-announcement/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScNq_-nOYKx0T7iztnRT-aXjTNpOn_l1Ak8vz2KTAQ_4MAejg/viewform?vc=0&amp;c=0&amp;w=1&amp;flr=0

Kagyu Moenlam 2022 - Declarations, Donations and Practice

Please send donations latest by 20 December 2022 with the password &quot;Kagyu
Monlam &qu
ot; to:

Name: Buddhadharma Centre Vienna
Bank: easybank

IBAN: AT421420010935254

BIC: BAWAATWW

With every donation please also send us an email to info@karma-samphel-ling.at :

- with the name of the donor
- if applicable the name of the person to whom the donation is dedicated

Thank you very much.
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